Patna Primary School
Whitehill Avenue
Patna
KA6 7LY
18th January 2021
Dear Primary 2/3, 
			I am writing this letter to let you know how I am getting on with home learning.

I am enjoying seeing all of your fantastic work every day. You are making me very proud! I love that we can have video calls twice a week and are able to catch up with each other. 

I am really missing all of you and your stories you tell me in class but it will make it even better when we can be back in school together again! 

How are you getting on with learning at home? Are you enjoying having a longer lie in the morning? I can’t wait to hear all about it and see all your fantastic work again this week. I will speak to you soon!

Take care,
Miss Connelly
